
Clifton Below
1 Court Street, Suite 300
Lebanon, NH 03766-1358

(603) 448-5899

July 28, 2015

~ :3~3~iC~i

Via Electronic Mail and US Mail

Debra A. Rowland, Executive Director
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NT-I 0330 1-2429

Re: DE 15-271, ELECTRIC DISTRIBUTION UTILITIES, Examination of Electric
Distribution Utility Interconnection and Queue Management Processes for Net-Metered
Customer-Generators

Dear Ms. Howland,

Enclosed please find 7 copies ofmy petition to intervene in the above referenced docket on
behalf ofVital Communities and its Solarize Lebanon-Enfield program, as well as Energy
Emporium, Erik Russell and Hana Massecar, Marie McCormick, One Court Street Associates, and
myself.

Please add myself: clifton.below~gmail.com; Sarah Simonds: sarah@vitalcomrnunities.org,
Energy and Transportation Program Manager, Vital Communities, 195 North Main Street, White
River Junction, VT 05001; Kimberley Quirk: kim@energyemp.com; Erik Russell and Hana
Massecar: erikmssell26(~gmai I .com; and Marie McCormick: marie.m .mccormick@gmail .com to
the service list in this docket.

Yours truly,

Clifton Below

Enc.

cc: OCA and Service List (electronically)
Tom Roberts, Executive Director, Vital Communities
Sarah Simonds, Energy & Transportation Program Manager, Vital Communities
Erick Russell
Marie McCormick
Kimberley Quirk, Energy Emporium


